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25th March 2022 

 
 

Dear Parent/Carers of Class R, 
 
Following Mrs Collins return to work this week we are pleased to let you know that we have 
re-arranged the cancelled Parent/Carer consultation meetings previously scheduled for 16th 
March.  
 
These meetings will now take place on Wednesday, 30th March with the times originally 
chosen by you for the cancelled session. If you are unsure of your appointment time please 
contact the school office who will be able to let you know. Also, if you are not able to make 
that day please let the school office know. 
 
 Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Hindle 
Head of School/SENCo 
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